
Advanced Training Cooperation patch DONATION

  

An exercise between the Hellenic and Israeli Air Force took place on 21-26 of October 2012 at
110 Combat Wing Larissa Air Base. This exercise was a follow up of November 2011 visit of the
Hellenic Air Force 337 Squadron to Ovda airbase. We would like to sincerely thank Mr. Antoni
os Voumparis
for the kind 
donation 
of the new patches especially designed for the Advanced Training Cooperation exercise. Click
on image above to take a closer look.You know such kind movements always receive a special
treatment by af.gr.
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